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02/05/2023  19:38:372023/1201/P OBJNOT Susanna Lumsden Dear Sir / Madam

Reference: PLANNING APPLICATION NO 2023/1201/P

Change of use from Gymnasium (Class E(d)) to Higher Education (Class

F(a)), Erection of a single storey upwards extension, new facade, lift

overrun, alterations to window arrangements and internal layout with

associated cycle and refuse storage. Applicant: The British Academy of

Jewellery; Agent: UPP Architects + Town Planners.

I write in connection to the above planning application.

I have examined the plans and wish to object strongly to the development as set out in the application and 

specifically with regard to the single storey upwards extension, which will have a significant detrimental impact 

on the residential amenity of the 

properties located to the west of the application site, of which I am the freeholder, 

1-2 Nordic Mews and 3 Nordic Mews.

I will be following up on this objection in more detail, within the next 48

and if this application is to be decided by councillors, please take this as

notice that I would like to speak at the meeting of the committee at

which this application is expected to be decided upon. Please let us know

as soon as possible the date of the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Susanna
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